
His wife Laurie, his brother Bengt and his nephew Richard are sad to  
announce that

James BERGGREN
1940 – 2015

passed away suddenly on January 6th, 2015.
A ceremony to celebrate his memory followed by a reception will be held 
at the Hotel Victoria in Glion, on Saturday, January 17th, 2015 at 2.30 pm.


